Parish of the Holy Cross GRANDPARENTS' GROUP forming



Recently, the Pope asked the Church to celebrate the good work of grandparents and the elderly in our communities. The Holy Father recognizes the special role of both grandfathers and grandmothers, and also our beloved elderly as well.

To enhance the special bond grandparents experience with grandchildren whether near or far away, a group is being formed in our parish to pray for those special people in our lives and offer support to each other on this journey. Gatherings would be daytime starting on Wednesday, September 25th, at 2 PM in the Chapel.

It is important to know who would be interested, so please complete the form below and return it to the parish office or email Michele Hall at mhall@holycrossrc.org

GRANDPARENTS' PRAYER GROUP - (return to Parish Office)

Yes, I wish to participate in the new Grandparents' Group.

Name	_Phone#
Email	

NEW S DATE S